
 
The Salvation Army  

is collecting 
 “COATS FOR KIDS” 

Your gently used coats may be dropped off from, Sept. 26th – Oct. 14th, at the Fire 
Departments on 520 York Street, and 500 Two Nations Crossing, and the Dairy Queen 

locations at 1250 Prospect St., and 540 Union St.  

Thank you for bringing physical and emotional warmth to others. 


